O ctober 15, 1970

A meeting of the Planning Boavd was held on the above date

in the Selectmen's Room at 7:30 P, M., Present were

Byron G. Buttevfield, Stanley Tenney, Howard Humphrey, Sv,,
and Mildred Dudley.

Information from State and from My. Douglas Hatfield re:
trailer parks, mobile homes, etc rvequested last month.

We have not heard from Robevt Caughey vegavding the dump
situation.

We will request Bob to come to the next meeting with a report.
Discussed sewevage system .
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P. M.

Secretary .




